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HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON, §Wr

15¢h September, 1970.

I was delighted to receive your letter
and greatly interested in its contents. I have
not read the new book by Colin Lacey but I will
ask the Department to get it.

I should very much like the opportunity
of a talk with you, preferably privately outside
the Department. I wonder if you would be free to
come and have a drink in the early part of the
evening of September 29th? Perhaps we could
have a talk over sherry at my home at No.l9,
Flood Street, Chelsea, S.W.3. My secretary's
telephone number is WHIL6240, Ext.579, (she is

not in on Fridays).
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John Vaizey, Esa.

24, Hoathfield Terrace,

Chiswick, —
LOKDON, W.4.




